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I object to the proposal to build 7 expensive houses at this location.  
The application has already been turned down twice, and for good reason. 
Poor location on the Green Belt ( it is not Grey Belt land either!).The existing road 
network is already under massive pressure, it won’t contribute much towards 
housing targets and the houses will be beyond the financial reach of most 
working people. 
Leave our Green Belt alone or else it becomes a meaningless concept.. 
Regards, 
Kate Shuttlewood 
 




